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Jennifer Zitaruk

From:
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 9:52 AM
To: John Findura; Mayor; Terina Shaw; Lori Bresciani
Subject: [External email] Recent Motion passed by Executive council

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Thank you for voting against the ridiculous motion recently passed by executive council. 
This symbolic motion is wrong headed in so many ways I am disgusted by the utter stupidity of the proponents. 
You have my full support – thank you for being practical and realistic. 
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